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COME AND JOIN US AT OUR ADULTS ONLY BACK TO SCHOOL  

DISCO.  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The summer’s over and the children are back in school so just for YOU the BSA have decided 

to throw an Adults only disco so all you Mums, Dads and Carers can get together for an evening 

and have a bit of fun. The Disco will take place on Friday 15th September 7.30pm-11pm in the 

school hall. 

 

For some of you it will be a catch up and for others it will be getting to know the parents of 

the other children in their class. (So important for play dates wink wink) 

 

The best news is it's BRING YOUR OWN and at only £5 a ticket it's a cheap evening out.  

 

We have a professional DJ waiting to play all those favourite tunes so remember to bring your 

list for requests. This is our first event back so let's kick off a fabulous fun year. 

 

Tickets will be for sale in the office at drop off and pick up or online from 
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/date/405385 

 

 

 

Rachel Sands 

(BSA Secretary) 

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/date/405385

